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Freedom of Information Request – Ref: FOI 186-1819 
 

Thank you for your recent Freedom of Information request about Occupational Therapy and 
Physiotherapy Services at the Trust.   Please find the Trust’s response below. 
 

 Please can you confirm all the hospitals associated with the trust 

2Gether NHS Trust Inpatient Units: 

Wotton Lawn 

Charlton lane 

Oak House 

Berkeley House 

Stonebow 

Honeybourne 

Westridge 

Laurel House 

 

 Please can you confirm how many locum occupational therapists and physiotherapists 

currently work at this trust specifying how many in each hospital. 

The Trust does not have any locum physiotherapists or OT’s 

 

 Please can you confirm the contact managers/team managers names for each department for 

occupational therapy and physiotherapy  

Please see response below. 

 

 Please can you confirm and list the departments for occupational therapy and physiotherapy 

and the best contact number for each department  

We do not have standalone Occupational Therapy or Physiotherapy departments in the 

Trust. We have therapy departments at inpatient sites and OTs and Physios are 

integrated within all of our community teams.  The Head of Profession for Occupational 

Therapy is Rebecca Shute 01452321006  and the Head of Physiotherapy is Karen Dawe, 

01452 321013. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Lisa Evans 
 
LISA EVANS 
Information Governance Officer 
2gether NHS Foundation Trust 
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Copyright & Reuse of Public Sector Information  

The information and material that is routinely published is subject to 2gether NHS Foundation Trust's 
copyright unless otherwise indicated. Unless expressly indicated on the material to the contrary, it may be 
reproduced free of charge in any format or medium, provided it is reproduced accurately and not used in a 
misleading manner.  Where any of the copyright items are being re-published or copied to others, you must 
identify the source of the material and acknowledge the copyright status. Permission to reproduce material 
does not extend to any material accessed through the Trust website that is the copyright of third parties. 
You must obtain authorisation to reproduce such material from the copyright holders concerned. For further 
guidance on a range of copyright issues, see the Office of Public Sector Information (OPSI) web site: 
www.opsi.gov.uk/advice/crown-copyright/copyright-guidance/index.htm 

or write to: OPSI, 102 Petty France, London SW1H 9AJ. 

http://www.opsi.gov.uk/advice/crown-copyright/copyright-guidance/index.htm

